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8/10/2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Inspection of Religious Education 
 

The Religious Education in our school is shortly to be inspected as part of the programme of 

regular school inspections. As this is a Catholic school the inspection will be carried out by 

Inspectors approved and appointed by the Bishop of the Diocese of Shrewsbury. 

 

The Inspectors will spend one day in the school observing lessons, talking to staff and children, 

analysing data and discussing emerging issues with senior managers. The inspection ends with 

a written report which the governors will send to you. 

 

If you have any views about the Catholic nature of our school, the religious life of the school, 

the provision of Religious Education, and Collective Worship you may write to the Inspectors 

via the school. Alternatively you may wish to complete the parents' questionnaire. Parents' 

Questionnaire Link Please Click Here Anything you say will be treated in confidence. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Bentley 

Chair of Governors 
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